
 

 

 
Woods Cross High School Community Council 

 
Meeting Minutes from December 2, 2020 

 
Woods Cross High School held its Community Council Meeting on December 2, 2020, at 2:30 p.m. This  
meeting was held over zoom. Members in attendance were:  
Deanne Kapetanov, Rob Hunter, Roxey Catenzaro, Michelle Christiansen, Charlotte Ita’aehau, Shauna 
Hardy, Cassandra Judd, Kelly Avalos, RaNae Cline, Kelcey Tupuola, Amy Nydegger, Chad 
Rawlings 
 
Lisa Fausett, Mitch Nerdin and Brigham Pugsley were absent. Also, in attendance were Tiffiny 
Mason, Missy White. 

  
1. Minutes from November 4th, 2020 meeting were approved.  
   
2. Discussion of school improvement goals progress data: We are progressing and are working 

on action steps for each goal.   
  
3. Current LAND trust expenditures: No changes, just salaries and few items for technology. 
  
4. Principal Report: Parent Teacher Conference is this coming Monday and will be virtual. 

Parents will sign up online. Teachers would like to have the student to attend if possible. We 
will be starting school safety and digital learning this month and will complete it before the 
end of the semester.We will use the curriculum that was used last year. We are the first 
school to test the athletes for COVID. We will be testing every 2 weeks. Christmas Wishes is 
going on now. You can adopt a family or child in the SBO room or you can donate money 
through the website dsdgive.net 

  
5. Comprehensive Guidance Report: Counselors are making sure students’ 2nd semester classes 

are correct. Right now we are preparing for the interim review through the state. Counselors 
are working hard with administration on the chronic non-attenders with home visits and 
parent meetings. Strategic ACT is this Friday. Counselors will have a meeting every term 
with ELL students. Counselors are having students come in and talk with them that are lonely 
and that are struggling with depression, anxiety and that are overwhelmed with all the 
changes. Counselors will be going into English classes for seniors next week for Senior 
updates. Chocolate Chips & Scholarships for sophomores & juniors will be next week. 
 

6. PTSA President Report: Blankets have been ordered, and we are hoping to have them here by 
Christmas. Twenty three students entered reflections contest.  

 
7. Student Body President Report: No report 
 
 
Motioned to adjourn by Kelcey Tupuola, Cassandra Judd seconded the motion. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 3:20 pm. Next meeting will be January 6th, 2021 via zoom. Link will be on 
the community council page of the school website.  



 

 

 
 

 


